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Key, Lori

From: Jesse Power >
Sent: Monday, May 17, 2021 9:52 PM
To: ClerkoftheBoard
Subject: Public Comment Meeting Agenda #8

I would like to state that I oppose the vaccine passport contract and the allowance of businesses to 
require showing medical records to enter a business.  This is discriminatory again citizens and should 
not be required for people to be able to get essential items for themselves and others.  I demand that 
the board cancel the contract and cancel the local health emergency.  Our country is not in a state of 
emergency and to require proof of vaccination would be saying that our communities health is 
currently in a dire state.  Also to require unvaccinated persons to wear masks is also a violation of 
medical privacy and discriminatory.  We are setting up another double standard of hypocrisy to 
require access to facilities only if vaccinated or masked.  This is unconstitutional, unethical, immoral, 
and the beginning tyranny in an otherwise free society. There are many arguments to oppose this.  
Too many to list here, but as a citizen and patron of these local businesses I would again demand 
that the Othena contract, which was unlawfully approved,  be not instated in our county.  California 
Codes 12926 and 37100 are being violated as well as Civil Code 51. Lastly, California Health and 
Safety Code 101080 does not apply in our current state of county health.  There is no emergency 
status in our county.  This act of allowing private businesses to require proof of vaccination or remain 
masked is unlawful coercion and a violation of privacy, personal rights and so much more. 
 
Debra Power 


